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Thank you for your hard work
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From: Olivia Slaughter <okslaughter@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 18, 2016 10:42 AM
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: 15-PMAC-01 Thank you for your hard work

To The CA Energy Commission's PMAC, 

As a Californian, I’m reaching out to you today to thank you for working to increase transparency in gasoline 
prices. I urge you to continue your efforts to require oil companies to disclose more information, in order to 
help prevent price spikes and ensure the prices we pay at the pump are fair. 

Regards,  
Olivia Slaughter  
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